
Dear Representatives, 
 
I would like to begin by saying that I am NOT against all vaccines. I believe that vaccines do a lot of good 
in our society against the spread of diseases. However, it is a parents right to choose which vaccines 
they would like to give their children, and when they would like to give them. Religious exemption 
against vaccines is very important to me because, some people have a weaker immune system, and 
administering all the vaccines at the suggested schedule could result in an injury. Although injury is rare, 
it is possible, and that needs to be my choice as a parent, not something that is forced upon us by the 
government. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely,  
Susana Efimov 
 
 


